PUBLIC NOTICE:

Harlingen CISD invites all Private Non-profit (PNP)
schools within the HCISD attendance zone to
contact our district for information regarding federal
funding availability for the 2023-2024 school year.
All interested parties should have a non-profit
status. For meeting information, please call the
office of Federal Programs at 956-427-3425.




